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President’s Message 
May is one of our busiest months of the 
year. A celebration of “Mothers” on her 
special day, Graduation Day, with 
many children or grandchildren 
graduating high school or college with 
celebrations, then at the end of the 
month Memorial Day. A time to 
remember all the brave men and 
women who have fought to keep our 
freedom free throughout the many 
years of war. May is also the month 
that God gives us such a bountiful 
abundance of flowers for everyone to 
enjoy and to remember his grace and 
love. So many new beginnings start in 
May also. New jobs and careers, 
relocations away from home for the 
college bound, and let’s not forget the 
May weddings that enlarge the family 
tree by adding a new branch.  
 
Since this will get to everyone after 
Mother’s Day, I pray everyone had a 
great day and blessings were 
abundant. It is also time to start 
planning those summer get aways.  
May your travels be safe, happy and 
enjoyable. I will be out of pocket for a 
month this summer. Graduation trip for 
our Miss Fiesta Teen Queen Madelyn 
will take my family to Hawaii for some 
fun, food, beaches, exploring and hula 
dancing. Still reachable by phone if 
necessary. 

JUNE 7TH 

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

  Social and shopping: 10:30 

  Program: 11:00  

  Luncheon: Noon 

  Hosting Round Table: Noontide Round Table 

  Community Care Concern: Volunteer Services 

  Council - San Antonio State Hospital. The VSC- 

  SASH was founded in 1953 by the Modernist 

  Round Table of the WCSA. It is an IRS 501(c)(3) 

  charitable organization, separate from, but 

  associated with, the San Antonio State 

  Hospital. Its purpose is to raise funds for patient  

  needs that are not provided by State of Texas  

  funding. Monetary donations are requested. 

  Program: Presentation of San Antonio College 

  scholarship recipients; Necrology Ceremony; Year  

  in Review  

RESERVATIONS REQUIRED 

Call 732-4811 before June 5th 

` 

 

 



Rustling Leaves June 2017      2 

 
We have another Fiesta Celebration behind us. Attending all the crownings, receptions, parades, and 
special events with our Queen was inspiring, educational, and most of all representing the Woman’s 
Club for you. Meeting a lot of inspirational and dedicated people who care about our community was 
the highlight of this journey along with having my own granddaughter beside me as our Miss Fiesta 
Teen Queen. Had memories that will last a lifetime for the both of us. My heartfelt appreciation goes out 
to all our members who have helped in any way with any of the events of Fiesta. Your support means 
more than you can imagine. It was great to see our Ingenues in The Pilgrimage to the Alamo, River & 
Battle of Flowers Parade. We have some beautiful ladies.  
 
I heard we had a great Golden Girls Luncheon and fun was had by all. So sorry I missed it but was in 
Dallas watching my grandson receive his Master degree from DBU.  
 
Looking forward to the June 7, 2017 general meeting where we will have the Presentation of 
Scholarship Recipients. Then on June 21st we will have our first Summer Luncheon/Program 
Fundraiser. Hope to see a lot of our members there.  
  
Have a great summer! God Bless,  
Barbara June (B.J.) Duncan, President 

 

 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Memorial Bricks 
 

Our bricks are a wonderful way to create a lasting memory for loved ones, friends, commemorating 

special occasions, and  as a "thank you" for a job well done at a very affordable price of only $50.  

Forms are in the office on the credenza and can be left for me along with your check or credit card 

receipt.  Don't be too wordy as our bricks can accommodate a limited number of spaces----the form 

should spell it out for you.  I will review each order and get back with you if I have questions.  Allow 

processing time of at least a month from receipt of your order to installation.  Don't forget to take a 

walk out front to see your brick!  

Harriett Ellerbee, Brick Lady 

Care and Concern – cards, prayers, thoughts, and other support 
❖ Mickey Tovar’s husband Frank had surgery on 2 May. Please keep him in your thoughts and 

prayers 

❖ Michael Quintanilla’s mother Elina, passed away on 10 May. Please keep the family in your 

thoughts and prayers. Cards and condolences welcome 

❖ Liz Jauer’s husband David was recently diagnosed with cancer of the bone marrow and is 

receiving treatment. Please keep them in your thoughts and prayers. Cards appreciated 

❖ Orbilia Hayes’ husband Bob has been ill for several weeks.  Please keep him in your thoughts 

and prayers 

❖ And on a happy note, Kathy Tarkington is a new grandma! Her daughter Lynn gave birth to a 10 

pound baby girl on 17 May. Congratulations! 

Want something to appear in the newsletter? Email your photo and/or your text, and your 

information to womansclubnewsletter@gmail.com by the 15th of the month to have it appear in the 

next month’s newsletter

mailto:womansclubnewsletter@gmail.com
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And More Fiesta Photos! 

 

 

 
Advertising Rates: We now accept paid advertising for the newsletter. If you have an event that is NOT directly 

related to or sponsored by the Woman’s Club, and would like to publicize that event, we will happily include it 

in the newsletter. Rates are $25 for ¼ page, $50 for ½ page, and $100 for a full page. Advertising space is 

limited so payment must be made prior to publication. 
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June Birthdays 
    
Claire Adele Webber 1 Hallie Jo Ressing 19 
B.J. Duncan 3 Patricia DuTerroil 23 
Carol Habgood 3 Elizabeth Neely 24 
Elisheva Placeres Madrid y Acevo 5 Neka Scarbrough-Jenkins 25 

Sonia Torralba 6 Marvinette Smith 26 
Julie Jordan 9 Arabella Dalton 28 
Cissi Glendening 15 Angie Lozano 29 
Stephanie Patton 16 Molly Allen June 
Rose Hoelscher 17   
Stephanie Hobbs 19 

 

  
  
  

News You Can Use 
 

❖ Hat Luncheon Silent Auction Wrap-up. Leanna Reitz, Chairman sends the following:  
The silent auction was a huge success, thanks in part to the tireless efforts of Signa Johnson, 
Leslie Doyle, Kathy Littlefield, and Belinda Pena-Bosquez who collected donations from many 
local businesses.  I want to thank all those who helped at the event:  Sandra Ojeda-Medina, 
Kathy Littlefield, Signa Johnson, Leslie Doyle, Robin Templeton, Clarice Fisher, Julie Jordan, 
Helen Jones, Helen Henderson, Connie Linville, and Molly Allen.  I hope I didn't leave anyone 
out. The many donors include Barbara Vander, Martha Dabbs, Harriett Ellerbee, Jaquie 
Rothermel, Marsha Metz, Liz Jauer, Claire Pronovost, Mary Fournier, Virginia Van Cleave, 
Carolynn Snyder, Iris Francis, B.J. Duncan, Connie Smith, Linda Nairn, Kathy Littlefield, Mickey 
Tovar, Marcella Schroder, Kim Keller, and the various Round Tables. Thanks again to everyone 

❖ Charity for June. Charity of the month is the Volunteer Service Council for San Antonio State 
Hospital. Thank you to everyone who contributed to May’s charity. We collected  
$184.00 for The American Cancer Society 

❖ Cookbook Project. We need your recipes! We are putting together a Woman’s Club 
cookbook as a fundraiser.  Send your recipes to Sandra Ojeda Medina at: 
sojedamedina1@gmail.com Send kitchen tested (that means exact measurements!) recipes 
for salads, entrees, desserts, breads, beverages, appetizers, etc. Deadline is July 15, 2017. 
Additional guidance includes: 

o If packaged products are used in the recipe include the brand and content measurement 
o Recipes can be personally created; family favorites; from a favorite cookbook – be sure 

to give credit; newspaper/magazine – again give credit! 
o And if there is a story that goes along with the recipe, please include that as well 
 

❖ It is time to update your Yearbook info.  If anything has changed, please send that information to 

Kathy Littlefield at mzkitty506@gmail.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:sojedamedina1@gmail.com
mailto:mzkitty506@gmail.com
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Beautiful Vacation Home For Rent 

1-story, 3 bedroom, 2 bath house on water with great view and total high end renovation. 

1,250 sqft, fully furnished and in excellent condition. Good fishing from the pier. On salt lake 

across from Copano Bay in Rockport TX.  

 

 
For Sale 
Welk Resort Timeshare 
$10,000 or Best Offer 
 
Buy this wonderful timeshare and stay in one of the following one bedroom Welk timeshare 

destinations:  

Cabo San Lucas, San Diego, CA, Palm Springs, CA, Lake Tahoe NV, and Branson, MO. 

You could also trade it in with Welk Resorts and stay at over 2,000 properties throughout 

the world through Interval World. You can use your week to go on cruises. We have gone 

to Hawaii, Aruba, Hilton Head, Maine, Ft. Lauderdale, Orlando, Cape Cod, San Diego, 

Palm Springs, Cabo San Lucas, Sedona, Vail, and Lake Tahoe. Many other destinations 

are available in the Caribbean, Canada, Mexico, Europe, South America, Asia, and Africa! 

 

 

 

• Minimum 2 nights rental 

• Max 6 people, no pets, no smoking 

• $225 per night – off peak season, Oct 

1 – Feb 29* 

• $1350 per week or $1995 per month, 

Dec 1 – Feb 29* 

• $250 per night – peak season, Mar 1 

– Sept 30* 

• $1495 per week, no monthly rate 

peak season* 

• $2100 per month Oct 1 – Nov 30* 

• Stay 3 nights, 4th night free, Mon-

Thurs only! 

* Inquire for Holiday rates 

There is one week available every other year plus 

an accommodation certificate for another week. 

That’s two weeks available every two years. The 

week can be broken up into shorter stays. The 

maintenance fee is $960 every other year, due on 

even numbered years.  

For information on either of these 

properties please call Linda at  

210-260-2709! 
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Golden Book 
  
Submitted By: Johanna Christiansen, Golden Book Chairman 
Jeanette Atkinson & Diane Lewallen, Golden Book Committee 
  
➢ In Memory of Laura Sistrunk, Patron/LIFE member of The Woman’s Club, By George Sistrunk  
➢ In Memory of Laura Sistrunk, Patron/LIFE member of The Woman’s Club, By Mike and Laura Skeen  
➢ In Memory of Laura Sistrunk, Patron/LIFE member of The Woman’s Club,  

By Robert and Tommie Sistrunk  
➢ In Memory of Laura Sistrunk, Patron/LIFE member of The Woman’s Club, By Tarkington Family Fund, a 

Donor Advised Fund of USAA Giving Fund  
➢ In Memory of Laura Sistrunk, Patron/LIFE member of The Woman’s Club, By Marie Soules 
➢ In Memory of Constance Dove Marmon, mother of Woman’s Club Past President Betty Lewandowski. 

By Marie Soules  
➢ In Memory of Laura Sistrunk, Patron/LIFE member of The Woman’s Club, By Jaquie Rothermel 
➢ In Memory of Constance Dove Marmon, mother of Woman’s Club Past President Betty Lewandowski, 

By Jaquie Rothermel 
➢ In Honor of Angela Pfeiffer and the kitchen crew for all their hard work, By Jaquie Rothermel  
➢ In Memory of Laura Sistrunk, Patron/LIFE member of The Woman’s Club, By Juanita Taylor  
➢ In Memory of Laura Sistrunk, Patron/LIFE member of The Woman’s Club,  

By Laurell and Sammy Mitchell  

➢ In Memory of Constance Dove Marmon, mother of Woman’s Club Past President Betty Lewandowski, 
By Kathy Littlefield 

➢ In Memory of Laura Sistrunk, Patron/LIFE member of The Woman’s Club, By Kathy Littlefield   
➢ In Honor of Signa Johnson, for working on the hat show auction, By Martha L. Dabbs 
➢ In Honor of Leslie Doyle, for working on the hat show auction, By Martha L. Dabbs 
➢ In Honor of Belinda Pena Bosquez, for her working on the hat show auction, By Martha L. Dabbs 
➢ In Memory of Laura Sistrunk, Patron/LIFE member of The Woman’s Club, By Martha L. Dabbs 
➢ In Honor of The Woman’s Club, By American Home and Garden Round Table  
➢ In Memory of Constance Dove Marmon, mother of Woman’s Club Past President Betty Lewandowski, 

By Rose Hoelscher 
➢ In Memory of Elida Quintanilla, mother of Woman’s Club member Michael Quintanilla,  

By Rose Hoelscher 

➢ In Memory of Laura Sistrunk, Patron/LIFE member of The Woman’s Club, By Rose Hoelscher   
➢ In Memory of Laura Sistrunk, Patron/LIFE member of The Woman’s Club,  

By Allen and Robbie Schoener 
➢ In Honor of Mickey Tovar & Flower Show Committee, for a wonderful Fiesta Flower Show,  

By Helen Henderson 
➢ In Honor of Jamie Whitfield & Flower Show Committee, for a wonderful Fiesta Flower Show,  

By Helen Henderson 
➢ In Memory of Laura Sistrunk, Patron/LIFE member of The Woman’s Club, By Helen Henderson 
➢ In Honor of The Woman’s Club, By Margaret Thompson  
➢ In Honor of the Birthday of B.J. Duncan, President of The Woman’s Club, By Ginger Vlieger 
➢ In Honor of the Birthday of Julie Jordan, By Ginger Vlieger 
➢ In Honor of the Birthday of Rose Hoelscher, By Ginger Vlieger 
➢ In Honor of the Birthday of Neka Scarbrough-Jenkins, By Ginger Vlieger 
➢ In Memory of Constance Dove Marmon, mother of Woman’s Club Past President Betty Lewandowski, 

By Shirley Rice 
➢ In Memory of Laura Sistrunk, Patron/LIFE member of The Woman’s Club, By Shirley Rice 
➢ In Memory of Laura Sistrunk, Patron/LIFE member of The Woman’s Club, By The Books and Letters 

Round Table 
➢ In Honor of Craig Wilson, May program, By The Woman’s Club 
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Fiesta Medal Competition 
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Save the Date! 
 

THE WOMAN’S CLUB OF SAN ANTONIO 

1717 San Pedro Avenue 

San Antonio, TX 78212 

 

  

 

June 21, 2017 

Summer Luncheon 

with the  

San Antonio Silver 

Stars!!!! 

Cost: $25  

Guests are encouraged 

and warmly welcomed 

Reservations Required 

 

210-732-4811 

June 7, 2017 

General Membership 

Meeting 

❖ Presentation of 

Scholarship 

Recipients 

❖ Year in Review 

❖ Necrology 

Ceremony 

 

Reservations Required! 

210-732-4811 

 

July 19, 2017 

Summer Luncheon 

Program TBD 

Cost: $25 

August 16, 2017 

Summer Luncheon 

Day of Dior 

Cost: $25 


